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City of Kenai’s water service connections 
located east of Beaver Loop Road. 
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RESCISSION OF THE BOIL WATER 
NOTICE 

 
 

City of Kenai’s water service connections located east of Beaver 
Loop Road is no longer on a boil water notice. 

 
 
The Department of Environmental Conservation (DEC) has formally rescinded the 
boil water notice issued on January 8, 2019.  This notice was originally issued 
because the water system experienced a water main break.   Water pressure has 
been restored and the certified laboratory has verified that a total of 3 water 
samples collected on January 9, 2019 were satisfactory. 
 
The effective date of the BWN rescission is January 10, 2019.   
 
For more information regarding the closure of the boil water notice, please contact 
Jamie Bjorkman with DEC at (907) 262-3423. 
 

 


